
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Pastors, Friends, and Family, 

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ! We are excited to share with you the wonderful 
happenings in our lives during the months of April and May. God has truly been gracious, and we are grateful 
for your support and prayers. 

Since our last prayer letter, we have been to 20 diƯerent churches, in 7 diƯerent states, and have traveled over 
6,000 miles. Through it all, God is good! We have heard from 5 churches that have voted to take us on these 
last two months! This brings our promised monthly support to 16%.  

We also had the privilege to attend Charity’s brother’s wedding, as well as 
my own brother’s wedding last month. Please keep both these young 
families in your prayers  

 

While traveling, the Lord has given us opportunities to see how beautiful His 
creation is! The first picture was taken while at a church in Ohio, and the 
second was taken on a ferry ride while traveling through the Outer Banks. We 
are so grateful for a God who has given us such a beautiful world!  

 

 

Prayer Requests  

 My Aunt is in the last stages of cancer, please pray for her salvation, as 
well as comfort and wisdom for my mother.  

 Meetings for the remaining open services for this year. 
 That our support level will continue to rise. 
 Traveling Safety  
 More missionaries in Spain 

Once again, thank you for your prayers, encouragement, and support. We are blessed to have such a loving 
and faithful community standing with us in this endeavor. 

Because He loves the world, 

Luke and Charity Ryan  


